ACKLAM WHIN PRIMARY SCHOOL

"Always a chance for everyone!"

Headteacher: Mr D Gamble Address: Carlbury Avenue, Acklam, Middlesbrough TS5 8SQ Tel: (01642) 813938 Email: awcontact@acklamwhin.co.uk www.Acklamwhin.co.uk

/Acklamwhin @acklamwhin

9th September 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome Back

Welcome to the new school year. All of our pupils have made a superb start and it is good to see our pupils looking so smart in their uniforms and wearing their school colours with pride! I have been so impressed by how quickly the children have settled back into school life and there is already a fantastic atmosphere around school.

Looking Good

Thank you so much for your continued support with our new uniform policy. All our children are looking fantastic and as always, please can you ensure that all uniform is clearly labelled. The children are also looking great in their new PE uniform and I thank you again for your support with that.

Please can you help us?

Please can we remind parents and carers that dogs are not permitted on site for safety reasons and that includes dogs that are being carried. Can we also request that you remind your children that bikes and scooters should not be ridden in the playground or on the congested paths around school as we have had a number of near misses (and hits) since the start of term. Also that bikes/scooters are locked in the storage sheds. I appreciate your support with these matters. Getting these things right and taking pride in what we do is crucial to us continuing to grow as a school and setting high standards for learning and safety.

Roald Dahl Day

As you know, next Tuesday we will be celebrating Roald Dahl day and are inviting the children (and staff) to dress up as a character from a Roald Dahl story. Children are also encouraged to wear yellow (his favourite colour) if preferred.

Keeping in Touch

As you may have seen, we have a new website and updated app to help you keep up to date with news and events from around school. As well as our Twitter and Facebook feeds, we also recommend that you download the Marvellous Me app to share and celebrate the amazing work of our children. If you need a copy of your Marvellous Me join code, then please contact your child's class teacher.

Dinner Notice

Can I also remind parents and carers that at least a week's notice is required for any changes to school dinners. Thank you for your cooperation with this. For any changes, please contact the school office.

As we move into the busy term, if you have any questions then please don't hesitate to contact me. I look forward to another exciting and fun packed year for Acklam Whin and continuing the happy and successful relationship with you.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Gamble **Head Teacher**